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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 230 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 
10/3 Fraud Northwest Savings 

Bank 

Deputies responded to Northwest Bank for a male trying to cash 

a fraudulent check. Deputies arrested  the man for issuing a bad 

check, processed, and released.  

   

10/4 DWI/Alcohol Baseline Rd. @ East 

River Rd. 

Deputies were contacted for a vehicle striking another vehicle 

on Baseline Rd. and driving through a yard. Deputies were able 

to locate the vehicle a short while later. The driver was found to 

be intoxicated and later charged with DWI. Subject registered a 

.21 BAC, was processed, and released to his son. 

   

10/6 Unwelcome Guest. Warner Dr. Deputies responded to a female ex-girlfriend refusing to leave. 

Deputies spoke with father and son who said the female was not 

welcome and just showed up overnight. Deputies helped female 

get her property and remove her from the residence.  

   

10/8 Fraud Dolphin Dr. Deputies responded to speak with a subject who had his 

Walmart.Com account hacked. Subject reported that unknown 

person accessed his account and debit card info. Police report 

completed and detective’s advised.   

   

10/9 Noise Complaint Radisson Hotel Deputies responded to a room at the Radisson Hotel for a 

complaint of a noisy party possibly with underage kids drinking. 

Deputies spoke with the occupants and advised to quiet down. 

No underage drinking occurred.  

    

    

    

    

 


